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Sue Mitz along with choir members.

The DBU Chorale enjoys a reputation for choral excel-
lence that is recognized across the state, the nation, 
and the world. Last year, they were chosen to per-

form a concert at the prestigious Convention of the South-
west Division of the American Choral Directors Associa-
tion that was held in St. Louis, Missouri. 
	 Since being chosen to perform at the convention, the 
Chorale has more recently been invited to give a concert at 
the Washington National Cathedral in Washington, D.C., 
on April 22, 2007. The choir has also had the opportunity 
to sing in Venice, Salzburg, Vienna, London, and Edin-
burgh on various international tours in recent years and 
plans to travel to Paris in the spring of 2008.


